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Telephone: (231) 627-9931 Email: pschneider@cheboygan.org

www.cheboyganmainstreet.org

To:        Cheboygan Main Street DDA Board of Directors

From:   Eric Villanueva, Chairperson

Re:        Cancellation of the Regular Cheboygan Main Street DDA meeting on   

             Tuesday July 18, 2023 & Notice of Work Session scheduled

Date:    July 14, 2023

Please be advised that Eric Villanueva, Chairperson, has cancelled the Cheboygan Main Street

Downtown Development Authority meeting scheduled for Tuesday July 18, 2023 at 6:00pm.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place on Tuesday August 15, 2023 at 6:00pm

at City Hall in Council Chambers.

*Please be advised that a work session has been scheduled for the Cheboygan Main Street

Board of Directors on Monday July 17 from 5pm to 7pm at City Hall in Council Chambers.

Thank you.


